EXECUTIVE ORDER

BY THE GOVERNOR:

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED:

In response to the ongoing severe weather storm that is currently
impacting the State, for Friday, February 14, 2014, all executive branch
agency heads have it within their discretion to allow all or certain state
employees to report at 10am. In addition each executive branch agency
head has the discretion to close any offices on February 14, 2014 in areas
that have experienced significant power outages or allow state employees
the option to telework where conditions are not safe to commute. This
order shall not apply to any state employee engaged in disaster response.

B
This _| 3 “day of February 2014.

\dBaw. Peat

GOVERNOR




